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Having lived in Cologne Germany between 2004 and 2008, | found this system to be fantastic. You wouldn’t see
bottles or can lying around the streets. The average person would go around picking them up and at outdoor events
the steets would be cleaned by the attendants.

The only problem | see at the moment is take away pints in plastic cups that may bring more problems and that
there would have to be a ban on selling the bottles without the deposit printed on them and selling bottles/ cans
from Northern Ireland without the deposit printed on them also.

A lot of shops buy goods from northern and if they are not joining us in the north the system will not work.

Regards,






